
20th May 2022

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,
This week Year 2 children have completed their statuary national tests otherwise known as SATs. 
We are extremely proud of them for all the hard-work and effort they have put in. it is always 
heart-warming to see their hard work and resilience shine through. 
On Wednesday we were delighted to welcome Frankie and Harry from KPMG into school to talk to 
classes about how they use maths in their careers and how maths is used in so many jobs and in 
everyday life. They held question and answer sessions and launched an exciting competition, too! 
Have a look on our social media for details.
Thursday evening saw a number of our pupils take part in the Huyton Boy’s football trials held at Malvern School. The 
boys represented Blacklow Brow superbly and their Blacklow Values were clear to see. We are proud to be supporting 
our local community football teams, well done boys. 
Next week, many of our Year 4 children are packing their bags and heading off to Dolly Hall in Wales. I know the staff 
have an action-packed itinerary planned so hopefully the weather is kind to them. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

Star of the week 
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you.

NURSERY: Valentina Knight
Leo Henderson

RECEPTION: Edward Adamson
YEAR 1: Reuben Rowlands
YEAR 2: The Whole Class
YEAR 3: Jack Easton-O’Connor
YEAR 4: Isla Rae Bailey
YEAR 5: Ella Stickland
YEAR 6: Isabelle Carribine
PPA: Tess Owen
Afterschool: Lorna Corcoran

Headteacher Message

.

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 93.0%

RECEPTION 90.0%

Y1 98.3%

Y2 100%

Y3 95.0%

Y4 93.1%

Y5 96.7%

Y6 97.9%

TOTAL 95.5%

YEAR TO DATE 95.6%

Terrific Timekeepers
Can we remind Parents/Carers
that doors open at 8.20am.
Our terrific timekeepers for this week
are our pupils from Reception, 
Y2,Y3,Y4 and Y6. Well done! Please 
set those alarm clocks. 

What Do I Do Outside School?
Well to do Lana from Y1. 
Lana attends dance at 
‘Boom Diddies’. Lana 
competed in her first dance
competition and won 1st in
both of her dances and 
also most entertaining 
dance of the show! Wow 
this is amazing, will she 
dance her way onto 
Strictly? Watch this space!  

Lily Crawley

National Pizza Party Day
Today is National Pizza Party 
Day. Pizza is arguably the most 
popular food around the world. If 

there’s one thing that makes any 
day better it’s a hot slice of pizza. 
Did you know that the world’s 
most expensive pizza costs 
$9,200 and it can be found in 
Salerno, Sicily. Pepperoni is the 
most popular pizza 
topping, but which 
topping will you 
celebrate with today?

ParentPay
Please ensure you have enough funds 
in your account for school lunches 
etc. We are still having to contact the 
same parents time and time again to 
remind them to pay funds in. 
Reminder texts are sent every Sunday 
to prompt you to check your account.

Jubilee Party Day
Next Wednesday is Jubilee 
party day, pupils can choose to 
have a Jubilee party Box (sausage 
roll, filled sandwich, crisps, drink and 
an ice cream) for lunch at a cost of 
just £1. Children in Reception, Y1 
and Y2 do not pay for this as they 
are already included under universal 
free school meals. (This is the only 
choice available on this day).

School Holidays
School will close next Friday, 
the 27th May for half term.



Can you Some of Year 5 have been working hard in our 

wildflower area. This will provide food and a habit for 
important minibeasts. Keep an eye out in summer for 

the first blooms! nd a text out to all the parents who were in 
boxing therapy classes and ask them if they give consent for 
pictures and videos from the club to be used on the bosing 

therapy website. 

FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 
Dates for your diary
23rd May: Y4 Dolly Hall Trip
8-10th June: Y6 JCA Trip
24th June: INSET Day
28th June: Dean Trust Active Challenge

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up time of 
2.50pm OR are late being collected from an afterschool 
activity, they will go into afterschool which is chargeable
as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after a 1 hour stay up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

WORDS OF THE WEEK
MATHS - Quarter
ENGLISH – Formal

Well Done
SATs week is over and we want to say as 
a school how proud we are 
of all the children in Y2. 
You have worked so hard 
this week, well done! Have 
a great weekend, enjoy the 
sunshine and have fun!

My Child at School
Text messaging service will stop

from Friday 27th May.
Please remember to sign up to our ‘My Child at 
School’ app. If you have not received your 
invitation email, please email the school office

office@blacklowbrowschool.co.uk
Please click on the below link for more details 
about the app.
MCAS Parent Guide 
(secureservercdn.net)

School

ID code 
13078

Well done to all the children who competed 
in the St. Anne's Cross Country Race. A huge 
congratulations to our top three racers: 
Honey Holt (3rd), Joe Reilly (2nd) & Mila 
McGee-Inman (1st).

https://secureservercdn.net/160.153.138.105/njk.ebe.myftpupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/MCAS-Parent-Guide.pdf
https://secureservercdn.net/160.153.138.105/njk.ebe.myftpupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/MCAS-Parent-Guide.pdf

